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Oregon's forests must be protected from unsustainable practices of the timber 

industry. Especially old-growth trees. It's ridiculous & highly irresponsible that Oregon 

even needs to have bills like HB 3103 which I totally support. The greed & 

shortsightedness of the timber industry is astonishing & reprehensible because the 

earth desperately needs all the 

trees & forests it can keep. Yes on HB 3103. 


